
Feedback Request for Charity Ambassador 

Applicants 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for your participation in the recent selection process for our Charity Ambassador 

Program. We appreciate the time and effort you dedicated to your application and interview. 

As we strive to improve our initiatives, we kindly request your feedback regarding your 

experience. Your insights are invaluable to us and will help us enhance our selection process in 

the future. 

Please consider answering the following questions: 

• What aspects of the application process did you find most engaging? 

• Were there any challenges you encountered during the application or interview? 

• How can we improve the overall experience for future applicants? 

Your feedback would be greatly appreciated. If you could respond by [Deadline Date], it would 

be beneficial for our review process. 

Thank you once again for your interest in becoming a Charity Ambassador. We look forward to 

hearing from you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Charity Name] 

[Contact Information] 


